
From: Charlie [mailto:chasgeiger@artemispolymer.com]  

Sent: Tuesday, June 03, 2014 3:10 PM 
To: Bellamy, Mark 

Subject: RE: PUCO 14-0878-EL-REN Artemis Polymer Processing 

 
Mark, we made a mistake in the calculation and the decimal place is in the wrong place..   It 
Is .050394 MW.  Is it possible that you can make the correction on our behalf .  This is 
In regard to the nameplate capacity. 
Thank you , 
Charlie Geiger 
Artemis Polymer Processing 
 

 
From: Bellamy, Mark [mailto:Mark.Bellamy@puc.state.oh.us]  

Sent: Tuesday, June 03, 2014 2:06 PM 

To: 'chasgeiger@artemispolymer.com' 
Subject: PUCO 14-0878-EL-REN Artemis Polymer Processing 

 
Dear Charles Geiger:       
  
Hello. I am sending you questions related to the review of your Application for Certification as an Ohio 
Renewable Energy Resource Generating Facility. The responses to these questions will make it possible 
for Commission Staff to perform a comprehensive and timely review of your application. Please file your 
responses in the PUCO Docketing Information System under case number 14-0878-EL-REN.  Feel free to 
copy and paste the questions into a word document, and save the file as a PDF, in order to provide your 
answers and/or photos for the purpose of e-filing the document. 
 
Save the document as a PDF. 
 
Then go to following website: http://dis.puc.state.oh.us/ 
 
Then 

 Click on subscribe and e-file 

 Log-in 

 Click on E-File a document 

 Choose your case number, add it, and click continue 

 Choose the parties for the filing, and click continue 

 Select type of document, Reply 

 Complete the summary, click continue 

 Choose your PDF document 

 Add File, click continue 

 Submit Filing 
 
  
The application will be approved 60 days after the date the application and affidavit were submitted, 
unless it is suspended or denied by the commission, therefore please submit your responses within 5 
business days to avoid the case being suspended.  Make sure that you file/title your responses as ‘reply 

http://dis.puc.state.oh.us/
http://dis.puc.state.oh.us/index.aspx
mailto:Mark.Bellamy@puc.state.oh.us


to staff inquiries’. If you have any questions, please feel free to reply to this email or call (614)644-
8295.    
  
Thank you. 
 

Case No. 14-0878-EL-REN 
Artemis Polymer Processing 

Staff Interrogatories – Initial Set 

 
Question 1: In section I.1 the nameplate capacity is listed as 50 MW. But in section G.1 you state the 
facility has 222 227W panels. Since 222 x 227W= 50,394W or 0.050394 MW. Is the nameplate capacity 
0.050394 MW? 
 
Answer 1: <insert answer here> 
 
Sincerely, 
   

Mark Bellamy 
Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 
Energy and Environment Department 
Utility Specialist 
(614) 644-8295 
PUCO.ohio.gov 

_  
 
Sign up to receive renewable and advanced energy portfolio standard email notifications 

 
This message and any response to it may constitute a public record and thus may be publicly available to 
anyone who requests it. 
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